
s, and Spirits of Future Servant Leaders 
Dear Christ the King Catholic School Community,

Our mission calls us to educate the hearts, minds, and spirits of our future servant 
leaders. Your support places CKS in the best position to fulfill our mission and ensure 
the vibrancy, advancement, and vitality of our CKS community. 

The Annual Drive is an invitation to support Christ the King Catholic School through 
your normal giving, with the goals of providing a safe campus for our students to focus on 
their spiritual and academic growth, retaining and recruiting quality faculty, and 
supporting our critical school improvements aligned with our upcoming Capital 
Campaign.  The Capital Campaign will be an invitation to prayerfully consider a 
transformational gift that can be spread over five years for the school/parish 
improvements. 

Your gift to the Annual Drive is an investment in our students, faculty, and staff. We are 
grateful for your partnership in providing for our Crusaders. 

We greatly appreciate our Annual Drive leaders, Chairs Stewart and Annie McLeod, 
and our grade level captains for serving CKS to help provide the best for our students. 

“As our family embarks on our final year at Christ the King, the opportunity to Chair the 
Annual Drive gave us time to reflect.  So many accolades can be used to describe our 
experience at CKS with “community” being at the top of the list.  The families and faculty 
make this such a special place for our children.  Countless, enriching experiences and 
memories have filled our lives for 10+ years and we are forever grateful.  To that point, 
we are honored to Chair the Annual Drive because it aligns so well with our community 
attributes. Please join us in further advancing this wonderful community for years to 

come.” 

- Stewart and Annie McLeod

Click here to honor your gift today: DONATION 

Click here to pledge to pay a gift later: PLEDGE 

With your support, together we continue to build on our tradition of Catholic identity 
and academic excellence, bringing the mission of Christ the King Catholic School to life. 
Your gift helps to equip our young men and women of faith with the resources to make a 
positive difference in the world.   

Thank you for believing in our mission and sharing your resources with CKS. 

With Gratitude, 

Dr. Patrick O’Sullivan Dr. Lisa Bosco 
President  Principal  
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ANNUAL DRIVE 2023 

PASTOR 
Father Anthony Lackland 

PRESIDENT 
Dr. Patrick O’Sullivan 

PRINCIPAL 
Dr. Lisa Bosco 

CHAIRS 
Stewart and Annie McLeod 

GRADE CAPTAINS 

PRE-K 
Randall and Melissa Graham- 
Girls 
Drew and Francesca Blackard- 
Boys 

KINDERGARTEN 
Kyle and Margot Goss- Girls 
Scott and Emily Deke- Boys 

FIRST GRADE 
Zack and Heather Klein - Girls 
Houston and Kendall Hayden - 
Boys 

SECOND GRADE 
Andrew and Erin Ortiz - Girls 
Michael and Emily Willick - Boys 

THIRD GRADE 
Matthew and Emily Simon - Girls 
John and Camilla Hazelton - Boys 

FOURTH GRADE 
Luis and Ciny Silva- Girls 
Kurt and Brandy Carlton - Boys 

FIFTH GRADE 
Emmanuel and Rochelle Ubinas - 
Girls 
Manuel and Melanie Ramon - 
Boys 

SIXTH GRADE 
Cindy and Kevin Haddad—Girls 
Alexander and Paige Brauer—Boys 

SEVENTH GRADE 
Scott and Lisa Jackson - Girls 

 Richard and Denise Zulick - Boys 

EIGHTH GRADE 
Scott and Faye Dieckhaus - Girls 
Patrick and Lois Carver - Boys 

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/9jgegoNG
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/cl8jA2A2
http://www.cks.org/



